
East Bridgford St Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 
 

Teacher: Mrs Cains/Mrs 
Gilbey/Miss Bryan 

Subject: Maths Date: 30/11/18 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

The children are continuing to work hard and are now beginning to get very 
excited about all of the forthcoming events in the build up to Christmas. We 
had a last practice today before the Winter Bazaar and we are sure that the 
children will perform brilliantly on stage later. 
We have been very impressed so far with the two groups who have recited 
their chosen poem to the rest of the class – lots of expression and confidence. 
We are looking forward to the remaining groups over the coming weeks.  
For homework this week, we would like the children to complete the attached 
maths sheet to reinforce work completed in school over the last weeks. This 
will be the final homework task of this term.     
Times table and spelling tests will take place next Wednesday morning 
for the final time this term. Both tests will resume on Wednesday 16th 
January 2019 (the second week back of the new term) 
It would be very useful if your child could continue to read (fiction, non-fiction, 
poetry, comics etc.) and practice times tables/spellings over the next weeks 
and during the Christmas break to keep things ticking over.  
Children can change their library book on any day during registration. 
Indoor P.E. remains on Friday mornings with Gordon Fearn until further 
notice. 
Finally, we would like to thank Miss Bryan for all of her hard work over the last 
weeks. The children have enjoyed being taught by Miss Bryan and we hope 
she has gained valuable experience during her placement with us. Although 
Miss Bryan’s final day is Friday 7th December, she will be returning to our 
class for day visits over the next two terms to complete her training. We are 
sure she will become a fantastic teacher in September and wish her well. 
Monday December 10th  - Pantomime in Newark 
Thursday December 13th – School Chistmas concert –morning and 
evening performances. 
Many thanks!  
 
 
 

 To be returned by 7/12/18 
 

 


